
SOUTH WOODFORD WATER DISTRICT 
117- D CROSSFIELD DRIVE 

August 26, 2022 

Ms. Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

VERSAILLES, KY, 40383 
Phone: 859-873-1308 Fax: 859-214-8083 

www.southwoodfordwater.com 

RE: Case No. 2022-00035 
South Woodford Water District 
Inconsistent Application of Returned Check Charges 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

In the response provided by South Woodford Water District to Question #lb in Kentucky Public 
Service Commission staffs third Request for Information, the District stated that there were 12 
occurrences of Returned Check Charges for a total charged of $200.00 during the test year. 
Given that the District's tariff specifies that the Returned Check Charge is $20.00 per 
occurrence, the total charged should have been $240.00; however, the Returned Check Charge 
was apparently applied on an inconsistent basis by the previous Manager employed by the 
District during the test year. 

Matthew Coyle · 

Manager 


